
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

Place value – partitioning 2 
and 3 digit numbers   
 
Non chronological reports – 
writing about Roald Dahl 

Check knowledge on what makes a two digit and three 
digit, hundreds tens and ones.  
 
Research Roald Dahl and create some sentences.  
 

We’ve had a great first week in Crystal class with the children seeming to settle back into school quickly. It has been lovely getting to 
know the children and even welcome some new children to our class! We had our wow day on Thursday for our new project ‘Will it be 
a good mix?’ where we enjoyed sharing the first and second chapter of our key book George’s Marvellous Medicine. We then had the 
task of creating our own marvellous mixtures (fruit smoothies!) in teams. In Maths we have started learning about place value by 
introducing hundreds as well as recapping our tens and ones. We will be looking at partitioning them next week! In English we are 
looking at non chronological reports and are researching Roald Dahl.  In Art we enjoyed looking at Quentin Blake’s work and had a go 
at drawing some of his illustrations.  

Spelling books and reading records are checked every Friday. Please have reading records in everyday in case we read with your 
child.  

Mathletics home learning is set each Friday to be completed by the following Friday.  

TTRS is to be completed weekly and I like to try and aim for every child to do 5 minutes a day. 

Have a lovely weekend. Miss Hurford.  

Key dates/notices coming up:  

September 12th Parent meet and greet with class teacher.  

September 17th we have our school trip to the Bristol Hippodrome!  


